
Celebrating the Key Ceremony of our new affordable home!

We are delighted to share some 

joyful news with you today!

On November 17, 2023, Del Valle Community 

Development Corporation, a subsidiary of Texas 

National Bank (TNB), hosted a special key 

ceremony to commemorate the official handover 

of the keys of our new affordable home located in 

Edinburg, Texas.  

The ceremony was a moment filled with immense 

joy, gratitude, and unity as we gathered to 

celebrate this remarkable achievement. It was an 

honor to have Priest Edouard as the recipient of 

this beautiful home, symbolizing a blessing for 

this project.

During the Key Ceremony, TNB’s CEO Saul 

Ortega and President Joe Quiroga expressed 

their heartfelt gratitude to everyone involved in 

making this project a reality. They thanked the 

dedicated subcontractors and PLANAM 

Construction, whose enthusiasm and 

commitment to the project were instrumental. Mr. 

Quiroga also thanked several other special 

attendees and highlighted the meaningful 

contributions from Texas Capital Bank and 

Woodforest National Bank that help make these 

projects possible. These generous contributions, 

via downpayment assistance, showcase the 

power of collaboration in making dreams a 

reality. 

. 

Attendees at the ceremony had the opportunity to 

take a tour of the beautifully crafted home, relax, 

mingle, and celebrate this momentous occasion. 

Thanks to every one of the attendees for showing 

your support and appreciation to Del Valle 

Community Development Corporation. Your 

presence made this occasion even more 

meaningful and memorable. 

We are excited to announce that two more 

affordable homes are currently under construction, 

and we can't wait to celebrate their inauguration 

soon! If you would like to learn more or contribute 

to this mission, please visit our website and reach 

out to us. 

Thank you once again for being a part of this 

important initiative by TNB to provide more 

affordable homes in the RGV. Your support and 

appreciation mean the world to us.

About Del Valle CDC
The Del Valle Community Development Corporation, a subsidiary of Texas National Bank, is an organization 
established on January 22, 2020, to help revitalize and stabilize the housing needs of low-and-moderate income 
families in the RGV through the development of affordable housing. Home | Mysite (delvallecdc.com).
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